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March 4, 2011

Dear Friends and Family,

Greetings in the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! 2011 has just started and it seems like
it’s already flying by! It’s hard to believe that it 1s now March! Since our last prayer letter, we
have had four more churches take us on for support. This now brings our support percentage to
58%! We have several meetings this month in North Carolina and in New England. Next month
we will be back in Illinois and Michigan. Please pray that the Lord will use us to be a blessing to
these churches.

Also since our last letter, we have been privileged to lead two souls to the Lord! The first was a
young man named Joseph Kelly in Camden, Arkansas, in January. Then the next week we were
able to lead a teenage girl in 10" grade named Katie Linsdowne to the Lord in Frederick,
Maryland. It was very neat how Katie came to put her faith in Christ. We were out soul-winning
in an apartment complex and as she was walking across the parking lot to throw away some
garbage, Jennifer went over to hand her a tract and invite her to church. She then asked Katie if
she attended a church. Katie said she attended a Tabernacle church, and when asked about if she
knew she’d go to Heaven, she said she had no idea if she would be able to go. Jennifer asked her
if she’d like to know, and brought her over to me, and I went through the Bible and showed her
why Christ came and died on the old rugged Cross. She realized quickly that she was a sinner and
that she was destined for Hell. Soon after, she bowed her head and trusted Christ as her Savior.

These last couple weeks we were not able to get filled with meetings, and we soon realized why.
Jennifer’s twin sister had her firstborn baby February 13. She gave birth to a little girl, and her
name 1s Grace Marie Moody. This 1s the first baby among Jennifer’s siblings. Her sister was
originally due March 19, but we would not have been able to see the baby until late April. We
were able to visit her sister for almost three weeks and help get things ready for the baby and help
around the house. The Lord allowed us to be a huge blessing to her sister as she was five weeks
early. The Lord also blessed our visits to some churches in the Louisville area and we had some
wonderful contacts, including a couple meetings later in the year.

The potential buyer of our house is still planning on buying i1t in April. Please continue to pray
that this will go through. Thank you so much for your prayer and faithful financial support.
Deputation would be a great deal more difficult without each of you who prays for us and those
who support us. We are excited that each day draws us closer to Ireland.

Y our Missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day




